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19" January 2018

A Dear Parents

Year 4 Residential Visit to The Springhead Trust 2"'— 4™ May 2018

We would like to invite you to an information session regarding the trip to The
Springhead Trust on Thursday 25" January at 3.30 p.m. in the school hall. This is for
parents and children.

At this session we will show you photos of Springhead and discuss the activities,
accommodation and all the details you need regarding items your child will need to
bring with them. There will be an information pack handed out to each family at this
meeting. If you have an older child who has previously attended the Springhead
residential and do not need a refresher, please do not feel you have to come along again,
although all are welcome and your child may like to hear all about it.

Eco-Schoals

Silver vard Thank you for your support and we look forward to a very enjoyable and informative
trip, preferably with some good weather!

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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